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New Bowls Committee 
Following the recent AGM and subsequent Management Meeting is has been agreed that instead of the current 
Men’s and Ladies’ Bowls Sections we would have just one committee to oversee all bowling activites within the club.  
The new Bowls Committee would comprise of 1 Secretary (who would oversee all meetings, minutes and 
arrangements), A Men’s andf Ladies’ Captain and a team of 4 delegates. Any members who wishes to be considered 
for the posts of Secretary, Captain or delegate please see Tom.  

Club Competitions 
 
Closing date extended 
to 5th December @ 
9pm 
Get your forms from 
the bar 
 

 

 LEICESTER INDOOR 
BOWLING CLUB 

November NEWSLETTER 
  

Welcome to the November edition of the 
Leicester Indoor Bowls Club Newsletter. 

 

The aim of this newsletter is to keep all 
members up to date with what’s happening at 
the club, what’s planned for the future, and to 

promote the club further.   
 
 
 
 
Club Membership 
 

Many thanks to all those that have renewed their membership for 
the 2021-2022 season. Welcome to those who have recently joined 
our club for the new season, we look forward to getting to know 
you all. Those wishing to join on any membership, or know of 
people who would be interested, please see Tom, or have a look 
on our website!  
 
Below are the figures for membership renewals received at 
7/11/21; 
Full Membership - 635 
Social Membership - 92 
Junior Membership – 8 
 

 
Roll ups/ Casual Play 
 

Can book these a week in advance online or at the club. 8 people 
per rink. Please follow link to our website to book your slot, or it 
can be done at the bar. Leicester Indoor Bowls Club 
 
 

Winter Leagues 
Winter league is now well underway, good luck to all players! 
League tables, fixtures and results can be found online at Leicester 
Indoor Bowls Club. All club leagues are now open to all members, 
no restriction on gender, to alleviate issues with availability.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Open Singles Circuit 
The Club will again be hosting an Open Singles 
Tournement kinldy sponsored by Molston 
Coors Brewery.  
Matches will take place on Saturday 11th 
December and Sunday 12th December.  
We will require markers for early matches, 
please see Tom if you are  
Available and willing to mark.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 The Club Shop is Open! 
 

Wide range of Stock including; 
Shoes, Bags, Trousers and Shirts 
 

Monday – Friday 
    9am- 12pm 



Club Charity 
 

The Air Ambulance Service is this year’s club Charity. This also the  
National Children’s Air Ambulance. They receive no government funding 
And are entirely reliant on donations. Each mission costs around £1,700.  

Please help us by raising as much funds as possible for them this year.  

 

Website:             Phone:     Email: 
www.leicesterindoorbowls.co.uk    01162532366/01162625230  leicesterindoorbowls@outlook.com 

 
Christmas closing  Bowls Results     Hygiene Precautions  
        
An advanced warning of our 
Christmas closing times. 
League matches to finish 17th 
December. 
Club open 20th – 23rd December 
until 4PM. 
 
Christmas Day – for pre-
booked meals only – 11:30AM 
- 3PM. 
 
Club open again 27th- 30th 
December – open until 4PM. 
Club closed 31st/1st January. 
Carvery 2nd January – pre-
booked only 11.30 – 3pm.  
 
Leagues restart – 3rd January. 
 
. 

Club Merchandise 
Price List 
 

Henselite Club Shirt - £21 each 
(See office for available sizes) 
Old design club shirt - £5 each 
(limited sizes available)  
Club Fleeces - £20 
Made to order – choice of 
colour 
Club Soft Shell Jackets - £28 
Made to order – choice of 
colour 
Club Bowls Towels - £2 each 

 Latest Bowls Results;  
Everyone please feel welcome to 
come and show your support for 
all the players.  
  
Denny Cup – Win vs 
Charnwood (76-67) 
Next match vs Spalding on the 
11th December. 
 
Over 60 Double Rink – Win vs 
Church Gresley (34-28) 
Next match vs Charnwood B ON 
30th November 
 
Interclub availability sheets up 
for men and ladies. Please put 
your name down if you wish to 
be considered for selection.  
 
National competitions underway 
– see screen or online for 
matches. 
Monday 29th November 6.15pm 
Dean Harrison vs Joe Dawson (2 
Bowl Singles) 
Wednesday 1st December – 
Roger Cooper vs T Warrener 
(Fours) 
Tom Millership vs Darren Allsopp 
(Singles) 
Thursday 2nd December – Andy 
Evans vs Tom Millership (Pairs) 

 As we currently await the 
confirmation from EIBA 
regarding procedures required 
to combat the Omicron variant 
we encourage all members to 
be extra careful at this time.  
Once the full guidance has 
been received we will forward 
all relevant information to all 
members.  
 
The Club Management 
Committee advises members 
that it would be in the best 
interest of the club and all 
members if we follow NHS 
guidelines in respect of the 
coronavirus precautions. 
This includes not coming to the 
club if you have signs of fever, 
cough, runny nose or difficulty 
in breathing. 
 

Hand contact is a likely passing 
on point so it is important to 
wash or sanitise hands 
regularly especially after visits 
to the toilet. Cough or sneeze 
into a handkerchief or tissue. 
 
Further information can be 
found on the NHS website. 
www.nhs.uk  
 

 
CAR PARKING 

All members should now display club sticker in plain sight on their vehicles to avoid receiving a parking 
fine. 

If you need to get one, please see behind the bar. 


